Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

View this email in your browser



Happy Monday

Mentee Monthly Meeting Update

We with the mentee cohort last Thursday, January 27 and discussed handling uncomfortable situations, especially when inappropriate statements or behavior are coming from individuals that are higher up professionally or academically. The mentees also reflected on their individual strengths and weaknesses around communication, and how this interplayed into their role as a mentee. Feel free to share your own personal experiences around communication, and what you've learned through your academic and professional life!

Checking In

How are your mentee and mentorship group meetings going? We would love to hear how the mentorship experience is progressing for all of you, and see if we can be of any further support. You can share your thoughts and experiences by emailing meilin.chan@duke.edu, or <u>filling out this anonymous survey</u>.

Gathering Summer Opportunities

In the mentee newsletter, we are compiling a list of summer opportunities in the environmental/sustainability field for undergraduate students. If you find one you think the mentees would be interested in or your organization has a summer opportunity open, feel free to send them to meilin.chan@duke.edu and they will be included in the mentee newsletter!

Have a wonderful rest of your week!

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this?

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

NSOE CAIRNS · 450 Research Drive · Durham, NC 27708-0001 · USA

